Recommendations of the Third International Conference of

the Faculty of Science entitled Science for Life

Paying attention to fish farms and the
development of laws governing the process of
fishing and create solutions to fill food gaps and
the expansion of the use of local raw materials in
various local industries were some of the
recommendations of the Third International
Conference of the Faculty of Science entitled
"Science for Life"
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Protection of Migratory Birds "Seminar at the Institute of

Environmental Studies and Research at Ain Shams University

Vice-President of the University and Dean of the
Institute of Environmental Studies and Research
inaugurated the seminar on "Migratory Birds" in the
presence of vice dean for Community Service and
Environmental Development and Deputy Assistant
Minister of Foreign Affairs.
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“Difference in work environment” Seminar at Faculty of

Pharmacy

Under the patronage of Dean of the Faculty and Vice Dean for
Community Service and Environmental Development Affairs, the
Community Service and Environmental Development Sector at the
Faculty of Pharmacy held a symposium entitled "Difference in Work
Environment"...
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Ambassador of South Sudan in a visit to the Faculty of Business

Dean of the Faculty of Business received the Ambassador of the
State of South Sudan in Egypt in the presence of Vice Dean for
Studies and Research Affairs in presence of Cultural Attaché
of South Sudan, where parties discussed ways of cooperation in
graduate studies field.
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Prof. Dr. Abdel Fattah Saud: We are preparing to sign a protocol

of cooperation with the Egyptian Opera House

The Vice President for Education and Student Affairs visited
the Egyptian Opera House during which he discussed ways of
joint cooperation between the University and the Egyptian

Opera House, and was received by the President of the Opera
House.

MORE
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